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 Internet Safety 

We have just completed a week of internet safety training at Woodside. The children all had 

sessions finding out about how to keep safe on the internet and a coffee morning was run 

for adults. 

These sessions were all led by Mrs Fiona Whiting who is CEOP trained and has been 

working as our Cluster Development Worker for the past 9 years. If you would like more 

information please visit our website for links to “Smartie the Penguin” and “Digiduck” or go 

to the following  

website: www.kidsmart.org.uk  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Whiting for all the work she has done with 

our school and the cluster as unfortunately, due to funding cuts, she will no longer be 

working with the cluster in September. 

 

 
Thank you for your support 

We raised nearly £427.39p for 

Nelson’s Journey 

Sarah Hyde will join us during an 

assembly before the end of term to 

receive the cheque. 

 

 Celebrating Success! 

Mrs Jane Keeley has been continuing her studies and has attained the NPETCS 

award. Mrs Keeley covers many sports sessions at our school and the children are 

gaining from her expertise. 

Miss Catherine Riley has also continued her studies this year and has completed a 

day a week with Bedford University. She has been awarded the Early Years teaching 

status.  

Congratulations to both members of our staff as they receive their awards over the 

coming weeks! 

 

 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

Although the weather was a 

little inclement it didn’t 

dampen the atmosphere at 

the school fayre. The 

crowds were entertained by 

Freddie, children and adults.  

A huge thank you to all who 

were involved to make the 

day such a massive success!  

Over £2500 was raised by 

the FOWS! 

 

We have some sad news for Woodside! 

Miss Catherine Riley will be leaving 

Woodside at the end of the academic year! 

Miss Riley has been offered a fantastic 

opportunity to work in the Nursery on the 

Disney Cruise Ship. We wish her well in this 

exciting adventure. 

 

 

Safety in the Sun! 

As the weather becomes warmer, please 

ensure that your child has a sunhat (with 

name in it please!) and a water bottle in 

school. 

Please also make sure Sun-cream is applied 

before school. 

 

Year 1 Dance Show – The Purple People Eaters 

28 children from Woodside performed at The Open in Norwich on 

Wednesday 8th June, 2016. The children were amazing, dancing in 

front of two full houses showing off their skills performing to an 

incredibly high standard. They received the award on the evening for 

“The cutest group” 

Many thanks go to all the children and adults in year 1 and especially 

to Jane Keeley for all their hard work. A wonderful time was had by all 

and a fantastic experience for all the children involved. 

Lost Property 

We are still “collecting” 

lost property. 

Please ensure all items 

of clothing are named 

in order that we can 

return all property to 

its rightful owner!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

COMPOST CORNER 

 

Our Bags2schools 

collection raised a 

fantastic amount, £64 

These collections all add 

up and help the children 

and staff with Eco 

projects around school. 

The next collection will 

be in November. 

    

Open Evening 

We would like to welcome 

all parents to our Open 

Evening on Wednesday 6th 

July, 2016. 

Please bring children with 

you as there will be the 

opportunity to share work, 

talk to the teacher and visit 

new classrooms. 

We look forward to seeing 

you! 

 

Big Friendly Read at 

Hethersett Library 

Libraries everywhere are celebrating 

100 years of the world’s favourite 

storyteller - Roald Dahl. The Big 

Friendly Read, Summer Reading 

Challenge 2016 is the chance for 

children in Norfolk to join in the 

celebration! 

 Sign up at your local library and get 

a free collector folder to keep your 

special Big Friendly Read cards. The 

cards include Quentin Blake 

illustrations from some of Roald 

Dahl’s best-loved stories - children 

can collect all six cards as they read 

any library books of their choice. It’s 

fun, it's friendly and best of all it's 

totally FREE. 

Visit any Norfolk Library or Mobile 

Library to start the adventure. Come 

and make some new friends at your 

local library this summer on The Big 

Friendly Read. 

www.bigfriendlyread.org.uk  

 

Dates for your diary 

Please also see front page of the 

Website for all dates 

Tuesday 5th July   Year 2 visit to Junior 

School 9.30am – 12noon 

Wednesday 6th July   Year 2 visit to Junior  

School all day  

Wednesday 6th July  Transition Day in school 

Wednesday 6th July  Open Evening 5-7pm 

Friday 8th July   Canary Fours 

Thursday 14th July  Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Thursday 14th July  Leavers Disco 3.30-5pm 

Wednesday 20th July –  School closes at 3.05pm 

for Summer Holidays. 

Thursday 1st September  INSET Day 

Friday 2nd September  INSET Day 

Monday 5th September  School reopens for 

Autumn Term at 

8.50am 

 
 

http://www.bigfriendlyread.org.uk/

